
  

  

 

For immediate release – April 4, 2018 

VOLUNTARY PRODUCT RECALL:  

330 ml Bottles of Stella Artois (Specific Product Codes – See Chart Below) 

WINNIPEG – Labatt’s Canada has voluntarily recalled 330 ml bottles of Stella Artois beer with specific production 

codes. This recall comes following the detection of a glass packaging flaw in some of the 330 ml bottles that may 

cause a small piece of glass to break off. The recall is limited in scope to bottles from one production facility that 

produces some bottles for Stella Artois. The production codes for potentially affected Stella Artois bottles in 

Canada are as follows: 

Best Before Date Package Code Time Stamp 

20/02/2018 49 00:00-06:00 

25/04/2018 49 17:00-23:59 

26/04/2018 49 00:00-04:00 

20/5/2018 49 08:00-23:59 

21/5/2018 49 00:00-01:00 

7/6/2018 49,52 22:00-23:59 

8/6/2018 49 00:00-13:00 

8/6/2018 52 00:00-07:00 

13/09/2018 55 21:00-23:59 

14/09/2018 55 00:00-22:00 

25/09/2018 52 12:00-23:59 

26/09/2018 52 00:00-23:59 

 

Any affected product has been removed from Liquor Mart shelves. Licensees or customers who have previously 

purchased affected bottles of Stella Artois should not consume and return the product to their local Liquor Mart or 

Liquor Vendor for a full refund. 

For further information about this recall, please visit the Stella Artois website. 
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CONTACT:  Andrea Kowal 
 Director, Corporate Affairs, Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries 
 204.957.2500 ext. 2781 | Andrea.Kowal@mbll.ca 

 

http://www.anheuser-busch.com/newsroom/20071/04/voluntary-partial-recall-of-11-2-ounce-bottles-of-stella-artois.html

